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21st May 2025 
 

Sports Day 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

On Wednesday 18th June, we will be holding our annual school sports day. Years 5 and 6 will be 

competing in the morning from 9:30am and years 3 and 4 will be competing in the afternoon from 

1:45pm. 

 

It would be lovely to see as many of you there as possible.  You are very welcome to bring 

blankets/collapsible chairs etc. to sit on if you have them; however, the children move between 

events for much of the competition and you may wish to move around with them.   Although you will 

not have access to your child during the event, they will be close enough to appreciate lots of 

enthusiastic support.    

 

Please remember that we cannot allow any photos or videos to be taken by parents. We will 

publish a limited number of photos on our website (once they have been checked to ensure children 

who cannot be included have been removed).  If you do bring refreshments for yourselves, please 

remember they must be soft drinks only and of course the whole site is a non-smoking (including 

vaping) area.  Thank you to the Friends of Hamstel who will be serving refreshments during the 

event– please note, items purchased are for spectators only – payments can be made by cash or 

card but card payments can only be taken for transactions over £1. 

 

Please ensure your child has their water bottle in school for the day’s event.  Please also ensure 

your child is wearing sunscreen and has their PE kit and a hat in school. Your child is welcome to 

bring in a plain t-shirt in their house colour if they wish as they will be competing in houses. 

 

• Balmoral –Red 

• Buckingham –Yellow 

• Windsor-Blue 

• Sandringham-Green 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Farrell 

Headteacher 

 


